
 

In the name of Allah 

Respected Brothers, Sisters and all participants in the 2nd International Conference of Technology, Science 

and Administration – 2022 (2nd ICTSA- 2022). In the beginning allow me to greatly thank Taiz University, 

this scientific institution, though miserable difficult circumstances in the province, it insisted on giving a spot 

light by doing its duty and function in serving scientific research. 

I would also like to appreciate and thank Sukhoi State Technical University of Gomel – Belarus for its 

share with eleven Yemeni Universities in organizing this event, especially for cooperation in developing 

scientific research of Yemen and to encourage Yemeni researchers to publish their papers in the great scientific 

conference. 

We are in the Faculty of Education at Taiz University will participate effectively in the success of this 

conference and we will encourage our academic staff to provide and submit their scientific research papers 

and push them to participate in the scientific committee and in reviewing relevant papers. 

I would like to congratulate you for this great international conference as an achievement for the second year 

consequently. We wish all of you the success in your sessions and meetings of three- day conference program. 

 

Prof. Dr. Helmi Alshaibani 

The Dean of Faculty of Education, Taiz University. 

Member of ICTSA Higher Advisory Committee.    

   


